


 
To compare to the rest of the Blairmore community apartments, all the more than 4th floor apartments are 
surrounded by roads that make it easier for first responders to access the affected area in the case of an 
emergency.
Proposed rezoning area is not appropriate for the high story residential buildings and institutional 
buildings. It is narrow and not easy to access in case of emergency.
 
 Another important concern that current residents and future residents have is traffic and pedestrian 
safety.
 
 The two entrance roads of the proposed area are both connected to Hart Road.
Hart Road is the only road that leads to Tommy Douglas Collegiate, Bethlehem Catholic High School and 
the Shaw Centre. We need to focus on many young inexperienced student drivers and lots of people who 
go to Tim Hortons for their coffee in the school time and home time. They already make traffic busy and 
dangerous. unfortunately The entrance road will be across Hart rd from Tim Hortons entrance road. 
Furthermore, Kensington area is getting bigger. More students and people will pass to go to school, Shaw 
center and Tim hortons. 
I can not understand traffic specialist said it would be no impact of rezoning plan.
Camponi Housing can not provide enough parking lot because of narrow area, and they recommended 
future residents use bus at the public meeting. And then, Where is bus stop?. Unfortunately, bus stop is in 
front of Tim Hortons. Future residents must cross Hart rd against students vehicle and vehicle for Tim 
Hortons to get the bus. They might  be in dangerous and unsafe situation.    
 
 This area of the proposal is not an ideal nor safe area for high-density residential buildings and huge 
commercial and institutional buildings for these reasons.
 
 For the safety of our current and future community members, we ask that you consider rejecting this 
rezoning plan.
 
 Thank you for your time and consideration.


